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APR 2 5 1980 
DOCKET NO. 50-206 

Southern California Edison Company 
ATTN: Mr. Robert Dietch 

Vice President 
2244 Walnut Grove Avenue 
P.O. Box 800 
Rosemead, California 91770 

Gentlemen: 

Your application Amendment No. 90, dated April 4, 1980, filed with 
the Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation (ONRR), included Proposed 
Changes 91 and 92 to the Technical Specifications for San Onofre 1 
and two Class III amendment fees of $4,000 each. The Commission's 
Office of the Controller has been authorized to refund the one 
Class III fee for.Technical Specification Change 92 because we have 
determined that a waiver of license amendment fees for this technical 
specification change relating to fire protection is appropriate.  

The refund is being processed and will be sent to you as soon as 
possible.  

Sincerely, 

Driginal Signed by 
LWm. C. Miller 

William 0. Miller, Chief 
License Fee Management Branch 
Office of Administration 
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